
Election of Auditor 

 
Proposal 

The Secretariate and the Chairmanship of Danish Quantum Community proposes, that RI 
Revision og Rådgivning is elected as new auditor replacing PWC. 

The recommendation is not influenced by any 3rd party interests or prior agreements with the 
proposed auditor. 

Criteria for selecting and proposing a new auditor: 

It is our assessment that RI Revision and Rådgivning has all the necessary qualifications and 
experience to audit Danish Quantum Community. Main criteria for recommending the change 
includes: 

1. Responsiveness and professionalism in providing an offer to DQC for auditing of the 
annual statement for 2025 

2. Experience in working with smaller organisations including organisations with external 
funding (grants) 

3. Price 

 

About RI Revision:  

See more here: Ri Statsautoriseret Revisionspartnerselskab 

 

 

https://www.ri.dk/

